
            
 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 10 November 2017 
 
 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  
Cressida Dick - Commissioner 
 
Supported by:  
Rebecca Lawrence – MOPAC Chief Executive  
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner 
Siobhan Peters – Chief Finance Officer, MOPAC 
David Bellamy, Mayor’s Chief of Staff 
 
 
1 Budget and Workforce 

The Deputy Mayor and Commissioner discussed the ongoing development of the 
2018/19 budget, the budget pressures and potential impact on officer numbers.  

 
 
2 HMICFRS Inspections 

There was a discussion of the HMICFRS reports that were due to be published – Child 
Protection Quarter 3; PEEL Efficiency, Legitimacy and Effectiveness Reviews and Value 
for Money Profiles.  
 
 

3 Million Mask March Debrief 
The Deputy Mayor was given a debrief on the policing of the Million Mask March on 5 
November.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


